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Accessibility statement 

This accessibility statement concerns the www.innovestorgroup.com website maintained by Innovestor Ltd as 
part of its licensed operations. The statement has been prepared on 21 December 2020. The website is subject 
to the Act on the Provision of Digital Services (The Act). The Act requires accessibility from public and certain 
private online services. 

Accessibility is the practice of making a website usable by as many people as possible. An accessible service 
is easier to use understand and control. The accessibility requirements are based on the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG). The WCAG is organized under four principles, that the web services must 
follow. The principles are perceivable, operable, understandable and robust. 

We made an internal assessment of the accessibility of the website. 

Accessibility of the service 

The website partially meets the requirements of the accessibility criteria required by the Act.  

Content and functionalities that are not yet accessible: 

The website has some non-accessible content.  

• There are some shortcomings regarding Principle 1 - Perceivable. The shortcomings are related to 
resizing text, text spacing, and content on hover or focus.  

• There are some shortcomings regarding Principle 4 – Robust. The shortcomings are related to parsing 
and status messages. 

The requirements require that the content be sufficiently reliable to be naturally interpreted by a wide range of 
client programs, including assistive technologies. 

Feedback and contact information 

If you noticed any accessibility issues on the website, please let us know by sending an email to 
compliance@innovestor.fi and we will do our best to overcome the issue. We will reply to your message within 
14 days.  

Supervisory authority 

If you notice accessibility issues on our website, please let us know. If you are not satisfied with our reply, or if 
you don’t receive a reply at all, you can contact the supervisory authority and file a notice by sending email to 
kirjaamo.etela@avi.fi or by sending mail to the following address PL 150, 13101 Hämeenlinna. 


